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** U-999/CI-21-847
In the Matter of a Commission Investigation into Potential Rule Amendments Related to Liquefied
Carbon Dioxide.

Should the Commission open a rulemaking proceeding to amend the definition of “hazardous
liquid” in Minn. R. 7852.0100, subp. 18, to include liquefied carbon dioxide? (PUC: Ek)

Note: The Commission is in receipt of all the written comments received during the designated
comment period in this matter. The Commission may consider allowing interested persons to
provide 1-2 minutes of oral comment during the meeting. Those interested in possibly providing
oral comment should consider whether their positions were already provided in the written
comments. Please contact Paula Hoena at paula.hoena@state.mn.us or 651-201-2211.
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